
 
March 12, 2018 
 
 
Mach 1 Site Development, LLC 
2151 Eatonton Road, Suite E5 
Madison, GA 30650 
 
 
RE: Pierce Terrace Elem School, Ft. Jackson, SC;  
       AFRC Building, Robins AFB, GA 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I am pleased to provide a reference letter for our friends at Mach 1 Site Development.  Mach 1 is a 
preferred excavating and utility contractor and performed all mass excavation, site utilities, and 
erosion control measures for the New AFRC Building at Robins AFB and Pierce Terrace 
Elementary School at Ft. Jackson, SC with an extremely aggressive project schedules. 
              
From our first meeting with members of the Mach 1 team through project completion, we could not 
have been happier with our selection.  Mach 1 representatives were accessible, had a great work 
ethic and communicated with us and other trade contractors very well.  Mach 1prides themselves on 
have a clean and safe jobsite and paying close attention to the details of not only their scope of 
work but also the work that is around them.   
 
Our experience using Mach 1 Site Development is excellent.  We have the upmost confidence in 
their abilities and intend to use them in the future. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Ryan Fuhler 
Project Manager 
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